
The WRP is proudly Co-Sponsored by The U.S. Department of Defense and Labor 

For more information contact Caroline Bodnar 

carolc@umbc.edu

Student with a 
Disability?

Seeking Gov’t 
Employment?

The Workforce Recruitment Program is for 

students, recent graduates and veterans 

with disabilities. Participating in the WRP is 

an excellent way to:

1.	 Explore careers in the federal service

2.	 Find an internship or full-time position 

at federal agencies

3.	 Gain interviewing experience

A WRP Recruiter will 
be interviewing UMBC 
students and recent 
graduates this fall!

Registration is open: 
Aug. 28th-Oct. 17th

To apply, go to: 
www.wrp.gov


